MEMORANDUM
Department of Human Resources and Civil Service
To:

Councilman Charland


City Council

From: 

Paula J. Kellerman, Director



Human Resources and Civil Service


Date:

February 20, 2024
RE:
Amended Legislation for the Civil Service Commission’s Medical Examination Program
Please be advised that the City of Pittsburgh’s Department of Human Resources and Civil Service will propose amended legislation to be introduced to City Council on February 27, 2024 and discussed at the Council Meeting scheduled for March 6, 2024.   

The amended legislation provides that the City of Pittsburgh enter into a Professional Services Agreement(s) and/or Contract(s) with UPMC Mercy in connection with the administration and evaluation of medical examinations and related tests and procedures for the Civil Service Commission’s medical examination program for current and prospective employees for employment and promotion.  The contract to be awarded will be effective for a four (4) year period at a total cost not to exceed $1,860,000.00.  Human Resources has followed the established process for RFP; reviewed and negotiated the best price and services for the City.  

If you have any further questions or need additional information, please contact me.

